4th March – 14th March
We started this fortnight, looking at libraries as part of our ‘People that help us’ topic. Mrs Romaine created a library in the yellow classroom, where the children; checked books in and out to read, made their own library cards and designed their own book covers. 
This lead nicely on to our ‘World Book Day’ celebrations. The children (and staff) really enjoyed showing their favourite books to one another. The costumes were fantastic and a real talking point for our ‘together time’. Thank you for helping your children join in with this event. We had such fun. 
We welcomed a visitor on Tuesday 5th March – Megan from Wessex Water. She talked to us all about where our water comes from and how it arrives in our taps at home. She also told us the importance of saving water and not wasting it. Megan kindly gave the children a certificate and sticker each, which they took home. This will lead nicely into our ‘People who help us’ topic – which is all about water services next. 
On the week beginning 11th March, we started looking at our water cycle and the different Oceans on our planet. We looked in more detail, about how water is used in our lives and how it arrives in our taps at home. We compared this to other countries that are helped by the Comic Relief charity. We thought about the importance of raising money to help other countries access clean water. 
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